NOTICE TO BIDDERS

(Chapter 103D, HRS)
The receiving of SEALED BIDS for FARRINGTON HIGHWAY, REPLACEMENT
OF MAIPALAOA BRIDGE, Federal-Aid Project No. BR-093-1(21), scheduled
for 2:00 P.M., November 5, 2015, at the Contracts Office, Department of
Transportation, 869 Punchbow! Street, Honolulu, Hawaii 96813 is HEREBY

POSTPONED until 2:00 P.M. November 12, 2015, at which time and places they
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will be publicly opened and read.
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